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Emblem Health-Member ID Cards 
for 2022 

Member ID cards have been redesigned for 2022. Plans that need a 

referral will have a primary care doctor (PCP) shown on the front of the 

card. Plans without referrals will no longer have a PCP name on the ID 

cards.  
 

All members of VIP Medicare plans need to select a PCP. Emblem Health 

will assign a PCP for members who have not selected one. Providers and 

members can confirm PCP names through the Provider and Member 

portals, respectively.  
 

Members can select a PCP whether their plan requires it or not, and this 

ID card design change does not affect the member’s PCP selection. There 

will be no changes made to a member’s assigned PCP. 
 

See sample card below: 

 

 


